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Notice of Cancellation 

 
Thessalon First Nation unfortunately regrets to inform the community and the public that its 

27th Annual Traditional Pow Wow is cancelled. Due to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic, 
the Pow Wow cannot go forward during the 2020 Civic holiday long weekend. 

Thessalon First Nation’s Chief & Council, Administration, Health & Social Services 
and Pow Wow Committee did not make this decision with ease, but the health and 

safety of its community and the general public is of the utmost importance during COVID-19. 

 

It is Thessalon First Nation’s hope to resume its Annual Traditional Pow Wow next year in 2021. 
To everyone, stay healthy and stay safe. 

 

Miigwech 
 


